
I want to help save the lives of the innocent Orang-Utans. Palm oil should be labeled because some of us 
want to stop buying products that contain palm oil although, people don't know if it contains palm oil. 
Please let us support the orang-utans. Why does it have to be the orang-utans? It's not like the orang-

utans are harmful or anything. I want the choice and its time to take action!  
 
Emily 
 

 


